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Trump’s Immigration Order Sends Ripples of Worry Through
Tech Industry Over H-1B visa Program

News
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In the article, "Trump’s Immigration Order Sends Ripples of Worry Through Tech Industry Over H-

1B visa Program," featured in The Seattle Times, attorney Davis Bae comments on President

Trump's executive order and possible concerns. 

“That (January) executive order, without the foresight of being properly vetted, had a disastrous

effect,” said Davis Bae, a partner and immigration attorney with Fisher Phillips in Seattle. “The

concern I have is that if Trump is looking at changes to the H-1B program with the same kind of

chaotic implementation, that will result in similarly disastrous implications for individuals and the

companies that rely on them.”

To read the full article, please visit The Seattle Times.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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